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Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health
Sent: Wednesday, January 16, 2013 6:50 PM
To: 'Carolyn Fong'
Subject: RE: 2301 Santa Clara Ave monthly LPH monitoring

Ms. Fong, 
 
ACEH concurs with discontinuing month measurement of LPH. 
 
Regards, 
 
Jerry Wickham 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda, CA  94502‐6577 
phone:  510‐567‐6791 
jerry.wickham@acgov.org 
 
 
 

From: Carolyn Fong [mailto:carolynfong1@sbcglobal.net]  
Sent: Wednesday, January 16, 2013 5:21 PM 
To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health 
Subject: 2301 Santa Clara Ave monthly LPH monitoring 
 
Hello Mr. Wickham, 
 
Although it may be understood in the acceptance by ACEH of the August 27, 
2012 Work Plan about LPH monitoring, I did not read in the Jan. 7, 2013 
Directive, about discontinuing LPH measurements. The work plan stated that 
"if a well is observed to have no LPH for three consecutive monthly 
monitoring events, then it will be excluded from future monthly 
monitoring". 
 
Dec. 13, 2012 Semi-Annual Groundwater Monitoring Report 
  
6. Ground Water Sampling Conclusions 
 "Liquid Phase Hydrocarbon was not detected in monitoring wells MW-2R, MW-5R, and MW-7R and 
extraction wells EW-14, EW-15, EW-16, and EW-17 during October 3, November 14, and Dec. 3, 
2012 measurement events."  
 
Please let me know if ACEH concurs with the consultants's recommendation 
to discontinuing measurement of LPH on a monthly basis at these wells. 
 
Carolyn C. Fong, Trustee 
Lily Angela Chun 1991 Living Trust 


